
Week at a Glance
Monday Thanksgiving - School Closed

Tuesday Hot Lunch

Cross Country Fun Run Garry Point 3:30

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday

James Gilmore
Elementary

8380 Elsmore Road
Richmond, BC

V7C 2A1

Trevor Shuto
Principal

School Schedule:

8:45 - Classes Begin
9:55-10:10 - Recess
12:00-12:50 - Lunch

2:45 - Dismissal

School - 604-668-6268
Early Warning 604-668-6637 

Important Dates!
Oct 10 Thanksgiving 

Oct 18 Individual Student Photos

Oct 18 Learning Update 
(Conferences)
Dismissal 1:45

Oct 19 Learning Update 
(Conferences)
Dismissal 1:45

Oct 21 School Closed 
(Pro - D Day) 

Dear Gilmore Families,

For those of you who are new to Gilmore, Welcome! For those of you returning to 
Gilmore, Welcome back! Newsletters in this format will be one of the main 
sources of communication that you can expect to receive from the Gilmore office 
once again this year. 


Outdoor Education at Camp Jubilee:  
We are happy to let you know that we will once again be attending the Outdoor 
Education Program at Camp Jubilee. Traditionally, we take our Grade 6 students 
every year, however this year we will be taking out Grade 7 Students from May 
8th - 10th and our Grade 6 Students from May 15th - 17th. We continue to finalize 
details. Parents of Gr. 6 and 7 students can expect an email this coming week 
with further details. We are taking out Gr. 7 students this year because they didn’t 
get a chance last year. Next year we will transition back to taking just our Gr. 6 
students. 


“Return It”: We have set up a “Return It” account at the Blundell Return It 
Location to help us raise money to help subsidize our Grade 6 and 7 trip to camp 
this year. The Phone number associated with the account is 604-668-6268. 
Please use clear bags with no pull strings when returning bottles. Thank you.  

As always, we thank you for your support and are enjoying teaching, learning 
with, and supporting our Gilmore students this year!

Sincerely, 


Trevor Shuto and the Gilmore Staff. 


Gilmore News https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/



Gilmore Spirit Wear 
Ordering is here! 

Gilmore Spirit Wear sales will be running 
Sept 28 - October 12th. Thank you to the 
Gilmore PAC for organizing this for our 
Gilmore community!
 


RAIN OR SHINE

A reminder that at Recess and Lunch 
students go outside rain or shine. As the 
weather changes, please remember to send 
your child to school with appropriate 
clothing for the weather (jackets, boots etc.) 
as well as a change of clothes for younger 
students!

PAC Fundraising 
Our Gilmore PAC is doing a Coffee and 
Donut fundraiser. Please see attached 
document for details. You will also be 
receiving a paper copy of this information 
that will come home with your child. 


